
SEC Thailand’s Public Hearing on proposed amendments to Regulatory and Supervision of Digital Asset 
Business Conduct 
 
The SEC is conducting a public hearing on drafts of amendments to Regulatory and Supervision of Digital 
Asset Business Conduct to enhance supervisory efficiency. 
 
The proposed drafts include amendments to Regulatory and Supervision on Digital Asset Business 
Conduct with respect to 1) Rules, Conditions and Procedures for Undertaking Digital Asset Businesses 
2) Introducing Broker Agent Report and 3) Compliance Unit 
 
For further details of this public hearing, please visit www.sec.or.th/hearing. Also, stakeholders and 
interested parties are welcome to submit comments and recommendations via the website or email: 
ekarit@sec.or.th. The public hearing process will end on 15 July 2020. 
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